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Wednesday, February 26, 2014 AOL: MarcoMan357

UPDATE ON SICKNESS

MARCO MEN'S CLUB

Please keep Tom and Darol Traeger in your thoughts and prayers as 
Tom is home now from the hospital recovering from several 
viruses/infections. Past President, Tom, as been the one that 
members go to for information on sickness and bereavement. Now is 
the time to keep Tom in our thoughts and prayers for a speedy 
recovery. 

Also, Susanne and I want to thank the MMC members for their support, 
thoughts and prayers as I am recovering from Dengue Fever, after a 
trip to India. I am home now recovering faster than the doctors 
expected.

Also, temporarily, when anyone is emailing Tom on membership 
sickness or bereavement information, please copy Sr VP, John Superits 
at dasupe@aol.com so we can help Tom coordinate information and 
get it in the MMC Newsletter. 

Sincerely, 

Randle Grossman

PO Box 5035
Marco Island, Florida 34145

(239) 642-9186
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